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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

April 29, 2015 – ADFS and WSUS Server Upgrades in May [Updated May 27, 2015] 

 

ITS will be upgrading the ADFS and WSUS infrastructure systems in May and June.   

 

 On May 14 the ADFS servers will undergo an OS upgrade to Windows 2012 R2.  

Only a brief outage is expected.  

 

 On June 2 the WSUS server (sus.iastate.edu) will undergo an OS upgrade to 

Windows 2012 R2.  This upgrade was originally scheduled for May 19 but was 

delayed.  The upgrade will mean that WSUS updates (both Microsoft and Secunia) 

will not be available from this system until late in the day.  Secunia users will be 

affected in that new certificates and new agents will be needed. 

 

 

 


